
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, September 24, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pancakes & Sausage 

 Popcorn Chicken  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Miguel Salazar 

    

1. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

Gurrie's RPG Club will hold its first informational meeting after school today until 4 p.m. 

in Room 112.  No previous RPG or other gaming experience is required, so new 

members are always welcome to join the adventure!  If you have any questions, please 

see Mr. Walsen or Dr. McGovern with questions.  See everyone Friday 

 

2. The Gurrie Boys Softball team faced a tough Westchester Middle School team yesterday 

in a hard fought battle.  The boys completed two pick off attempts, with both Daniel and 

Geno on the mound.  Offensively, both Josh and Nacho had nice hits that drove in runs, 

along with Gibson who hit a powerful hit to left-centerfield. The boys have their next 

game on Monday at Pleasantdale Middle School. Come out and support! 

 

 

3. The 8th grade girls basketball team battled last night against Westchester Middle School. 

Valeria, Bella, and Daniella scored while Yuritzi and Maggie played tough defense. Their 

next game is on Tuesday and the 7th grade girls basketball team plays against Park on 

Monday. 
 

 


